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From: Carlson, Libby@CSL 
To: 
Subject: Re: 

Amanda Bouillerce 
Extension Request - Sonoma County 
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EXTERNAL 
Hi Amanda -
This email confirms that your request to extend the Building Forward Round Two supporting 
documentation deadline for Sonoma County's Guerneville lease and resolution to February 18, 
2024, has been approved. 

All other supporting documentation requested is due no later than the deadline specified in the 
Intent to Award letter for the Sonoma County-Guerneville project. 

Thank you, 
Libby Carlson 
Building Forward Grants Analyst 
California State Library 

From: Amanda Bouillerce <Amanda.Bouillerce@sonoma-county.org> 
Sent: Monday, December 4, 2023 10:00 AM 
To: Carlson, Libby@CSL <libby.carlson@library.ca.gov> 
Subject: Extension Request - Sonoma County 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the State Library. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you 
recognize the sender, are expecting the information and know the content is safe. 

Hi Libby, 

Please see the attached request – let me know if you need anything further. 

Thank you, 

Amanda Bouillerce 

Customer Service & Grants Program Manager 
Sonoma County Public Infrastructure 
Ph: 707-565-2550 
2300 County Center Drive, Suite A220 
Santa Rosa, CA 95403 
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Warning: If you don’t know this email sender or the email is unexpected, 
do not click any web links, attachments, and never give out your user ID or password. 


